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Thank you  for your letter )f 1.9 November with which

you enclosed a copy of the Report prepared by the Committee

of Wise Men.

I, too , look forward to a d:i.,ceeuss  i.on of the report at

our meeting  in Dublin. In vie-vi of e ex tremely short

interval ae shall h.ave had I -A whiul: to ; (,utly it,  the  j  ost

practical procedure will no doubt  be to refer  it to Foreign

Ministers for study with a view  to  our taking  deci s ions at

our next meeting, in March.

I

Mr. Jack Lynch, TD, An Taoiseach.


